

102 - 302 Steele St., Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C5 Tel: (403) 668-3331

October 5, 1983

Mr. Brian Warner Yukon Amateur Radio Assoc. 36 Green Cres. WHITEHORSE, Yukon

Dear Brian:

On behalf of the sponsors of the Klondike Poad Relay, I would like to thank you and your crew for the fantastic job they did for us in providing radio contact throughout the race. Without the support of our local people, we would not have been able to undertake such an event.

The race was a tremendous success and we will be running it again next year on September 15th. At this time I would like to inquire as to whether your Association would be willing to assist us again next year. Now that we have gone through it for the first time, we should be able to improve on the little things that went wrong to make the race a smoother operation.

I have ordered t-shirts for all the members involved and I will get them to you as soon as they are available.

Once again Brian, please relay our thanks to all of your crew. A job well done!

Yours very truly,

Judith Venaas Race Secretary

Judith

YUKON VISITORS ASSOCIATION